
Homeless camp being put on river road golf course . I don't know if you have ever driven down 
this road but this is not a road for pedestrians . It is narrow has heavy trucks on it continually . If 
you look at a map it looks good Sign says no heavy truck But that is not the case . This road has 
scrap steal yards cement plant , auto wreckers and   another recycle yard was just approved all 
on a road that is not designed for this traffic .  There are no sidewalks .No drainage When it 
rains there is only one lane in the middle .No were to walk.  Your info says there is LTC bus 
service . I don't know where your info comes from but get LTC bus route map and you will see 
its no were near the golf course. Your info says staff will transport people . That is UNREALISTIC 
. They will be walking down the road. You cannot stop them ! This road is unsafe for pedestrians 
. Trucks have to pull on the shoulder to pass each other . No were to walk. Dangerous . If you 
head east of course the road is a hill with a blind curve and steel rails on both sides .  No side 
walk and no were to walk. They will walk on road and it is unsafe for driver and pedestrian .  I 
don't know who would think this is a good idea . Come out and look during business hours .This 
is during the summer. It does not get better in the winter when the snow plow puts banks on 
both sides . Please take this into consideration when you put 30 plus people out there. 
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